
This is to inform you that pursuant to Regulation 30(6) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, the Company will be attending the Investor Conference organised by IIFL, on Thursday, February 22, 2018 at Mumbai. 
  
The Business Update Presentation incorporating the financial results up to December 31, 2017 is already in public domain and is available / uploaded on the Company's website and Stock Exchanges. The said presentation would be used in the conference.
 
Kindly take the same on record.

Note: Changes may happen due to exigencies on the part of organisers / investors / company.
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